
  

File: E/06/19/03 
 
Report 07.593 
 
Passenger Transport Committee 

 
 

Minute extract from meeting held on 11 September 2007 
 
Divisional Manager’s report 
 
Tabled 
 
Email to Councillor Glensor from Kate Malcolm regarding drainage of the planned park-and-ride 
carpark at Petone Station. 
 
Resolved  
 
That the Committee: 
 
(1) Receives the report. 
 
(2) Notes the contents of the report. 

 
 

Noted 
 
• Officers were asked to 
 

(i) provide feedback on costs of ongoing security at railway stations, and to   
 publicise this. 

 
 (ii) provide feedback on whether there is a need to change the rules for funding  
 of bus priority measures 

 
• split customer feedback and complaints into bus and rail components, and   

 provide a commentary. 
 
• Officers were congratulated on their achievements during the current triennium. 

 
 


